
 

 

 

        APC&E Commissioners 

        c/o Doug Szenher 

        Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

        Public Outreach and Assistance Division 

        5301 Northshore Drive 

        North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 

 

        June 25, 2014 

 

        Dear Mr. Szenher: 

 

This letter is in opposition to the third-party proposal by the Ozark Society and the Arkansas Public Policy      

Panel to change APC&EC Regulations 5 and 6: "Liquid Animal Waste Systems,: and "Regulations for 

Sate Administration of the National Pollution Discharge Elimination System," respectively. I strongly 

oppose this change and feel it would be more harmful to the livelyhood of the majority population of 

Newton County. The current governmental regulations already in place are sufficient to regulate farms and 

any future farms. 

 

The economy of Newton County is under a severe strain as it is. Some of which is due to government 

entities that do not contribute to the economy. Therefore, I feel regulations other than what is already in 

place, put forth on  this county to limit farmers to produce products is a great misconduct of power. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

Warren Campbell 
Newton County Judge 

  


